
Hickory Withe Community Association 

Minutes for July 6, 2017 

President Bob Munns opened the meeting at 6:30 p.m. and recognized visitors and 

elected officials. This meeting honored firefighters and first responders from stations 

10 and 14. Member Jim Holley had grilled wonderful hamburgers for all to enjoy 

and other members brought sides and desserts. 

 After the meal firefighter, Sydney Magsig gave a presentation with two other 

firefighters as to the equipment they dressed in to fight a fire. She also told the cost 

of each piece of outer ware which was indeed surprising. 

  

Our entertainment was a gospel group called, Cole Train, who were enjoyed by all. 

  

President Munns asked for a vote on the new board who will take office next month: 

President: Bob Kenney, Vice President: Eddie  Brewer, Treasurer: Merrel Miller, 

and Secretary: Sandra Brewer. All were approved. 

  

A motion was made to approve the June minutes and was approved. There was no 

treasurer's report. President Munns asked for approval to give each fire dept $100 

and this was approved. A member from the audience made a motion to double the 

amount for the fire departments, making the gift to each $200. President Munns 

agreed to take this to committee. 

  

The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 p.m. 

  

_______________________________ 

Joann Allen, Secretary 

  

 


